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Welcome back to school and to our latest newsletter.  We hope you all had a fun and 

restful break. Today we welcome Maisie to Year 4 and hope she settles quickly and 

enjoys her time at St Wilfrid’s.  

We were very sorry to hear of the sudden death of Mr Ian Sayers, one of our school 

governors, over the Easter Holidays.  Mr Sayers was a dedicated member of the governing 

body and a great advocate of the school.  We our thankful for his time as one of our 

governors and pass on our condolences to his partner and family.   

Summer Uniform  

Spring is hopefully now with us and summer on its way.  The children can now start wearing 

summer uniform comprising of: 

For girls:  

• Red & white check gingham dresses 

• Red polo shirt 

• Navy skirt or navy tailored trousers  

• Socks: white or navy 

• Smart black school shoes or sandals 

• Sweatshirt or cardigan with school logo 

For boys: 

• Red polo shirt 

• Navy school trousers or navy shorts 

• Socks: grey or black  

• Smart black school shoes or sandals 

• Sweatshirt with school logo 

For warmer days please can the children have a sun hat in school. On days when required 

please can sun cream be applied at home before coming to school.  Children can bring in sun 

cream to top up themselves during the day.   

Water Bottles  

Please can everyone have a drinks bottle in school, especially when the 

weather gets warmer.  Bottles are available to buy from school for £1.50.  

Swimming Lessons  

Hodder class and some Year 3 pupils will be starting swimming lessons at West View Leisure 

Centre.  Lessons start on Friday 26
th

 April and will be every week until Friday 24
th

 May.  

Please can all the children have a swimming hat for their lessons.  

New Reception Class 2019 

We will be welcoming visits for the pupils starting in September on Monday afternoons from 

10
th 

June till 8
th

 July.   
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Armistice Performance DVD 

The DVD’s will be sent home later this week. If you didn’t order a copy at the time but would 

like one, cost £10.00, please let us know as soon as possible.  

School Lunches  

School lunches are £2.30 per day. Please can parents pay in advance. The cost for this half 

term is £55.20.  Credit for any lunches not taken will be carried over to the next term.   A 

new menu starts on the 29
th

 April.  A copy of the new menu will be coming home this week.   

Fruit will now be available for KS2 pupils at breaktime – 20p per day.  

Year 5 Moving on Day at St Cecilia’s  

Year 5 have been invited to visit St Cecilia’s on Friday 10
th

 May for a taster of what a day at 

secondary school will be like.  Please drop off at St Cecilia’s for 9am and collect at 3pm.  

Please let us know at school if you have any problems with transportation. Normal school 

uniform should be worn. St Cecilia’s will be issuing a timetable shortly and we will send this 

out with full details of anything else required as soon as we have it.  

 

Attendance For September 2018 – March 2019 

Calder: 96.27% (Green)     Hodder: 97.07% (Green) 

Ribble: 94.99% (Amber)      Wyre: 96.94% (Green) 

Headteacher Awards 

  Week ending  29 March 2019  Week ending  5 April 2019 

Calder Class:     Willow Riley-Wheatcroft Calder Class:     Charlie Walmsley 

Hodder Class:   Toby Walmsley Hodder Class:   Althea Barrett 

Ribble Class:     Jay Mason Ribble Class:     Alex Watson  

Wyre Class:       All who attended Robinwood Wyre Class:       Tiarhna Prince-Allen 

Fairtrade Friday – Afternoon break 

Carton of Juice = 30p Hot Chocolate= 30p  Biscuit = 20p 

 Friday 3 May            Friday 7 June  Friday 5 July 

 

 

 

Thank you to our supporters (26 in total) who’ve raised £10.08 of free donations in the last 

30 days.  

 £829.39 RAISED IN TOTAL 

If you’re not already set up as a supporter it’s easy to do, just visit 

 https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/ribchesterswcptfa/ 
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Diary of Dates: 

29 April KS2 Netball & Football Tournament at 1.30-3.30pm at LHS 

2
 
May KS1 Football Tournament 1-4pm at Play Football, Tulketh 

3 May  Hockey Tournament Year 5 @ UCLAN 

7 May Reception Class Vision Screening 

10 May  Year 5 Moving on Day at St Cecilia’s RC High School 

10 May PTFA Event –Wine Tasting 7.30PM, Ribchester Village Hall 

13-16
 
May Year 6 Assessment Week 

17 May Gardening Day  

22 May  New starters (Reception 2019) Parents meeting - 6.30pm 

24 May  Bikeability Check (Year 6)  

24 May Wyre Class Sharing Assembly  

24 May  School closes for Half Term    

3 June (Monday)  School Re-opens 

6 & 7 June Bikeability (Year 6)  

7 June Year 5 Taster Day at Longridge High School (pick up 8.45) 

12 June PTFA Meeting – 8pm at the Black Bull 

14 June Year 1 & 2 Class Sharing Assembly  

1 July Year 6 induction day at Longridge High and St Cecilia’s  

3 July Maths Challenge – LHS 2.30pm-4pm 

5 July Ribble Class Sharing Assembly  

9 July KS2 Production Evening Performance  

10 July KS2 Production Evening Performance  

12 July Reception class Sharing Assembly  
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TICKETS AVAILABLE TO PURCHASE 

FROM THE SCHOOL OFFICE 


